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Research Study at Benha University on "Pervious Concrete as a New Solution for Paving"

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]                 Prof. Dr. Nasser El Gizawy, Benha University Vice-president for Post Graduate Studies and Researches &#39; Affairs announced for the success of a research team from the faculty of engineering at Shubra in designing various concrete elements to make pervious concrete used in road works to protect it from liquids, especially rainwater pools
Prof. Dr. Taha Awadallah, the assistant professor at the faculty and the principal researcher of the study said that A patent application has been presented to the Academy of Scientific Research and Technology. He also added that the research will be published in the specified scientific journals
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